SPEEDWATCH

The SpeedWatch group did several sessions this year.
| did a few on my own.

What with the very wet weather and trying to get everyone together on the only
dry day seemed an impossible task, so it was decided to suspend sessions for the
time being.

We are still waiting for the contractors to come and change the signage from 40
to 30, after contacting highways last week to see when this would happen.

We have been advised that it has received a challenge from someone or
somebody, Kim has resubmitted the paper work and we are hopeful that they
see it in our favour once again.

To move forward the group does need more people to come forward to help out
with sessions, four people at each session are needed.

| have a short video for you to watch and a form to fill in to comply with the
police rules.

School house, Village Hall, Hatley lay by, number 20, and the Tower are approved
places for speed watch, others could be added at some point.
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